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NOTICE OF ROUTINE HYDRANT 
FLUSHING - MOKAU

Veolia Water will be undertaking routine hydrant 
flushing to improve the quality of the water 
supply in Mokau on the following days:
Friday 22nd  to Friday 29th April. 

Seaview Motorcamp, Oha St, Rangi Rd, 
Main Rd, Aria Tce, Point Rd, Tainui St, 
Takarei Tce, North St, Te Kauri Rd, Te 
Mahoe Rd, Main Rd. 

Veolia Water will be undertaking routine hydrant 
flushing to improve the quality of the water 
supply in Piopio on the following days:
Friday 22nd  to Friday 29th April. 

Moa St North, Tui St, Kiwi St, Huia St, Aria 
Rd, Moa St South, Kaka St, Kawana St,
Poto St, View Terrace, Kuku St and Kea St.

While undertaking this work, Veolia Water 
will make every effort to minimise the impact 
on supply.  In the event that temporary 
deterioration of your water quality occurs due 
to flushing in your street, it is advisable to first 
run your garden tap then the others for several 
minutes to remove any air bubbles and to 
restore water clarity.  Please do not run water 
through in house filters before taps are running 
clear.

Should you have any enquiries regarding the 
work undertaken, please contact Waitomo 
District Council during business hours on 878 
0800.
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